
 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Saturday, 23rd April 2022                                                                                                  SWS/ACD/2022-23/6 

                                                                                       

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

As per the advisory from Punjab Government in wake of the increasing number of COVID cases in some states, 

you  are requested to take the following precautionary measures for your ward. 

Please ensure your ward: 

1. Wears a mask to school whether private or bus student. 

2. Maintains hand hygiene at all times. 

3. Carries a small sanitizer bottle in the bag. 

4. Does not share water, food and stationery items with his/her classmates and friends. 

 

Please note: In case your ward is feeling unwell due to seasonal cold /cough/fever, avoid sending the 

child to school. 

 

The safety of our children is of prime concern so let’s work together towards keeping them safe. 

 

Warm regards 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


